
Report on the Work of the Licensing Committee 
 

This report gives an overview of the key items considered by members of the 
Licensing Committee at the Sub-Committee meeting on  
 
Licensing Sub-Committee – 10 July 2024 
 
The Sub-Committee considered an application by Kesari Kebab for a premises 
license at 12 Woodlands Parade, Ashford TW15 1QD following representations. The 
Sub-Committee agreed to grant the licence subject to additional conditions for the 
reasons set out in the decision notice.  


